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Swinging Success!
Annual Vincent and Toni Romeo Golf Outing

​Scores a Fun Day!

From left to right: Anthony Panica, Joe Gallipani, Ed Byrnes and NSFDA President Kenneth Lysak, Jr. enjoying their
round of golf at the Vincent and Toni Romeo Memorial Golf Outing.



TEE-rific day on the green for the annual Vincent and Toni Romeo Memorial Golf Outing!



Fore the love of the game, good company and
great cause!

NSFDA Vice President Melissa Schmidt and
Board Member Linda Hogan-Florenzie chip, sip
and enjoy their golf time!

A round of golf, a bunch of friends and supporters! Thank you to everyone that came out for a great day! We'll see
you next year!

Want to see more fun photos and video from the golf outing?
​Click on the button below to view the full album.

Golf Photos

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Y1e1iVhVPrEDsQM3hQjPnhZQlR5gNRHb?usp=sharing




A Message from the Executive Director

The NSFDA had a very busy fall season. We started off with a general

membership meeting on September 19, 2023, at the Irish Coffee Pub. We had

close to 80 people in attendance and a big thank you to Nance Schick, Esq. for

two very informative law continuing education presentations. It was nice to see

everyone and catch up after the summer months!

The Annual Vincent & Toni Romeo Memorial Golf Outing was held on Monday

October 2, 2023, at the beautiful Stonebridge Country Club & Gold Links in Smithtown. The weather



was superb and the venue was perfect for golf, brunch and dinner. Congratulations to all the winners

of the golf skill prizes the raffles and the three winners of the Mega Raffle. This event would not be

possible without all the sponsors. A big thank you to PrePlan Funeral Trust, The Whitmore

Group, Cooperative Funeral Fund, Matthews Aurora Funeral Solutions, Catholic

Cemeteries and the vendors and members who purchased tee-signs and donated to our golfer

goody bags. I also want to thank Melissa Schmidt our Vice President, Linda Hogan-Florenzie,

Nassau Representative and Bea Lewanduski, member events chair for spending the day with me

checking in golfers, selling raffle tickets and taking pictures. I really appreciate everything they do

for the NSFDA and the outing, to make it a huge success.

The 2nd Annual NSFDA Holiday Social is being held on Wednesday, December 13, 2023, at the

beautiful Larkfield in East Northport. We are returning to The Larkfield for this event because of the

amazing feedback from members and vendors who attended the symposium there in May. The party

will start at 6pm with a cocktail hour with appetizers and will continue with a full dinner buffet,

dessert, open bar during the entire event as well as a DJ. The event is open to all members, spouses,

support staff, and vendors.

Let’s celebrate! Click here to register.

Please watch your emails for the upcoming webinars and in-person continuing education events for

2024.

Hope to see everyone at the Holiday Social! Have a Happy Thanksgiving!

Regards,

Holly

https://nsfda.org/events/nsfda-holiday-social-2023/








The NASSUFF NEWSLETTER wants to see your holiday joy captured! Share
your family fun pics and spread the cheer!

Email: karenrome9@gmail.com

NSFDA Business Directory
Would you like to place an advertisement?

Contact Holly O'Brien at: hollynsfda@yahoo.com

   

mailto:karenrome9@gmail.com
mailto:hollynsfda@yahoo.com


 







NSFDA Board Directory:
President: Kenneth Lysak, Jr. 516-805-1919 nbalma@aol.com

Vice President: Melissa Schmidt 516-462-0463 mjschmidt23@yahoo.com 

Immediate Past President: Michael J. Gorton Jr. 631-732-1112 michael@mcmanuslorey.com

mailto:nbalma@aol.com
mailto:mjschmidt23@yahoo.com


Secretary: Michael Hoddinott: 516-852-8698  Mike@bfhli.com

Treasurer/LIFE/Finance: Rich D’Andrea 631-589-2345 raynor.dandrea@mac.com

Region 9 Director: Richard O’Shea Jr. 631-475-0093 richard_oshea@live.com

________________________________________________________________________

Nassau Representatives: Michael Cecere Jr. CFSP  516-223-4200 mikemadison278@aol.com

Joe Bernaudo  516-724-4479 josephmbernaudo@live.com

Curtis Schmitt 516-785-3380 schmittfuneralhome@verizon.net 

Linda Hogan-Florenzie 516-621-4545 Ashlady@aol.com

Suffolk Representatives: Fred Bryant 631-473-0082 fredbryantfh@gmail.com     

Sean Ward 631-664-8289 seanward@gmail.com

Jeff Davis (631) 744-9000 Jeff@rockypointfuneralhome.com

Andy Powell (631) 691-0172 andy@powellfh.com

Committees 

Membership: Curtis Schmitt / Jeff Davis

Health Care Facilities: Joe Bernaudo / Sean Ward

Medical Examiner: Philip Taglia 516-599-0041 ptagliadirector@aol.com / David Romeo 631-475-0098

deeromeo@gmail.com

Cemeteries: Michael Cecere Jr. CFSP / Michael Hoddinott

Programs/Continuing Ed:

Social Services: Linda Hogan-Florenzie

Political Action: Fred Bryant

Hospitality: Valerie Randazzo-Sakowski 516-798-2500 Fnrldrectr@aol.com

Member Events: Bea Lewanduski, CFSP  631-691-5700 Beatrice.Lecesse@dignitymemorial.com

Finance Committee:  Rich D'Andrea

Nomination Committee: Jeff Davis

Bylaw Committee: Jeff Davis/Bea Lewanduski

Emergency Response: Douglas Brueggemann 631-368-1235 drbrueggemann@msn.com

Scholarship/NCCC Liaison: Joe Bernaudo

​Honorary: Michael Mastellone  michael.mastellone@ncc.edu

Executive Director: Holly O’Brien 631-765-3737 hollynsfda@yahoo.com

Editor: Karen Romanelli 631-901-8111 karenrome9@gmail.com

 
NSFDA | NSFDA.ORG

 
Are we friends yet? Follow us and like

us on Facebook!
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